
Agenda Item Details

This meeting is a meeting of the Board of Education in public for the purpose of conducting the School District's business and is not to be
considered a public community meeting. There is a time for public participation during the meeting as indicated in the agenda.

Meeting Sep 18, 2023 - School Board Meeting

Category 3. Administrative Reports

Subject 3.5 MS/HS Principal Report

Type Reports

Student Success:
Principal met with each class (Class of 2024 through Class of 2030) to review Student Handbook, answer questions, and to welcome
students back. Sixth grade orientation included a session that included an invite for families. 
 
"Smart Pass" has been well received by students and staff, with few minor kinks being worked out. I've attached a snapshot of our
current usage. 

Scheduling and changes for HS students are finalized after the three day window of changes. 

Activities & Club advisors have all been filled, with the exception of the DND Club. Still actively recruiting for this position. 
 
Student & Staff Health and Wellbeing:
Two medical lockdowns occurred simultaneously on 9/12. From the view of the team working with medical emergency, aspects of the
lockdown went quite smoothly. Staff input has been shared about some areas of improvement and we will share updates and new plans
with all of K-12 staff after a thorough admin discussion. 
 
Community Collaborations and Partnerships:
Brighter Futures Initiative with Boys & Girls Club leader, Wade Hanson, is continuing. Wade is promoting his program and establishing
his roster now. 

CESA 12 is offering two programs for MS and HS students: first one is Creative Writers, second one is Global X Project. Information is
being shared with pertinent teaching staff to gather interest. Mary Maderich is the CESA 12 contact for both projects. 
 
CENEX has a proposal for a program to honor Bayfield students, as well as raise money to use to support Athletics, Activities, Arts, and
Academics. Paperwork and details of the program was brought to my attention by new staff member, Paige Nemec. Ms. Nemec shared
how successful this program is for another local district and how it was used to highlight many successes of students. I hope to have
our application in and the program started by October. 
 
Efficient Use of Resources:
Currently the roster for GEDO2 is five students, with a potential three more joining second semester. 
 
Coverage for MS/HS supervision is almost complete. Changes in para schedule has delayed full coverage in some areas. Staff are
sharing ideas and areas that need improvement. 
 
 
 
Chi miigwech.
Submitted respectfully by Shellie Swanson, 6-12 Principal
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